Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: funding for independent special schools
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

• The number of day pupils with an EHCP placed at non-maintained special schools
Answer:
157


• The average top up funding placement cost for the day pupils placed at non-maintained special schools
£65,249

• The number of pupils with an EHCP boarding at non-maintained special schools
13

• The average top up funding placement cost for the pupils boarding at non-maintained special schools
£106,182


• The number of day pupils with an EHCP placed at independent special schools
Included in above


• The average funding for the day pupils placed at independent special schools
Included in above

• The number of pupils with an EHCP boarding at independent special schools
Included in above


• The average funding for the pupils boarding at independent special schools
Included in above


• The number of day pupils with an EHCP placed at mainstream independent schools
6


• The average funding for the day pupils placed at mainstream independent schools
£10,211


• The number of pupils with an EHCP boarding at mainstream independent schools
0

• The average funding for the pupils boarding at mainstream independent schools
0

• The number of young people with an EHCP placed but not boarding at independent special post-16 institutions
103

• The average funding for a young person placed but not boarding at independent special post-16 institutions
£18,697

• The number of young people with an EHCP boarding at independent special post-16 institutions
0 

• The average funding for a young person boarding at independent special post-16 institutions
0 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
